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Hello Crump Elementary 3rd Grade Parents,

In 2019, the Alabama legislature passed the Alabama Literacy Act, and it became effective
September 1, 2019. This law requires all 3rd grade students to demonstrate sufficient reading
skills to be promoted to 4th grade based on Alabama Standardized Test ACAP. The students will
take the ACAP the 1st week of April. All results will be provided no later than May 15, 2022.

Listed below are some helpful resources that you can use at home to work with your child to
prepare for the ACAP.

ACAP 3rd Grade Retired Questions: These are previously used questions on the ACAP that
you can review and discuss at home with your child.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d9IN4ytvXifVC20-Y 1JPBURooNh8f6Sqg/view?usp=sharing

Third Grade ACAP Standards: These are a copy of the standards that the students will be
assessed on. .

Read at Home Plan:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hVwoQZK60x0OVa Hjllgql-Ipi7DfV7cC/view?usp=sharing

They can also used the following websites in Clever:

Freckle: Located in Renaissance Place
USA Test Prep
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d9JN4ytvXifVC20-Y1JPBURggNh8f6Sq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TA8O6Q4gm3hwsuni3HFZy0fxKwKtVJNO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hVwoQZK6OxOVa_Hjl1gqJ-Ipi7DfV7cC/view?usp=sharing

